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As we approach new phases these Protocols & Procedures may change. 

Ferndale Dance will be doing all it can to create a healthy, clean and safe environment.

Instructors will be wearing face coverings (exc. personal health reasons), screening for signs 
and symptoms & taking temperatures prior to teaching.

Studios, bathrooms, hallways and surfaces will be frequently cleaned and sanitized.

Students please wear a face covering when entering and exiting the building, wash or sanitize 
hands before and after class and stay home if at all sick. Please come dressed in appropriate 
dance clothes. Bathrooms will be available but dressing room will be unavailable for changing.  

Families please wait outside when possible to allow for less traffic in the hallway. Masks 
required for all families entering building to drop off/pick up dancers. 

Performances are tentatively scheduled for June 3rd-5th. Location TBD. More details will be 
sent out in the new year. Performing is optional. 

Fees & Refunds. If students cannot attend classes due to Covid they will be credited or refunded 
for each missed class. There will be no make up classes at this time. Performance Fees will be 
due February 5th. 

Upon enrollment families will be required to sign a Student Waiver & Release of Liability  
Agreement before finishing registration. This must be signed to attend any classes. 

Please email FerndaleDance.org with any questions. 

Thank you.
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